
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8/7/2017 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council  

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

This letter is to inform you that I have formally established a Centennial Plaza Task Force whose sole 

purpose is to continue the fund raising efforts for Centennial Plaza, a permanent remembrance of the City’s 

100th Anniversary.   

 

The Task Force will consist of twelve members that include representatives from local businesses, residents 

of West Allis, and members of the previous Centennial Celebration Executive Board.  The Task Force 

enthusiastically welcomes the challenge of raising the remaining funds for Centennial Plaza and appreciates 

the Council’s support in this regard. 

 

The Task Force is committed to work diligently through December 31, 2008 to raise the funds needed to 

cover the cost of Centennial Plaza. 

  

Your confirmation of this Task Force and its work is appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 

 
JB:jfw 
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